Gary Volenec

From: Ron Wampler

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 2:11 PM

To: James Bouquet

Cc: Gary Volenec; Enid Torregrosa; Greg Veliz

Subject: FW: Navy Museum

Attachments: IMG_1442.JPG; ATTO0001.txt; IMG_1439.JPG; ATT00002.txt; IMG_1438.JPG; ATT00003.txt;

IMG_1437.JPG; ATTO0004.txt; IMG_1436.JPG; ATTO0005.txt; IMG_1435.JPG; ATT00006.txt;
IMG_1432.JPG; ATTO0007 txt

The Navy Museum building at Truman Waterfront has been posted 'Unsafe' due to extensive structural
spalling of tie-beams and columns. Several load bearing columns have shearing evident at their bases due to
initial spalling (see attached photos). The front entry has been posted and the building must be secured from
unauthorized entry since it is not habitable and subject to structural failure.

Respectfully,
Ron Wampler CFM, CBO

From: Ron Wampler [mailto:rwampler@cityofkeywest-fl.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 12:50 PM

To: Ron Wampler <rwampler@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Navy Museum



